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12th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite your child to a ‘Spooky Storytime’ on Monday 29th October 2018. This 
year, all year groups will be having ‘spooky stories’ on the same day. 
 
There is a small charge of £1.00, please give the money and the reply slip to class teachers by 
Friday 19th October . We will provide some gruesome snacks and a ghastly drink while they 
listen to the teacher’s favourite stories.  
 
On Monday 29th October please send your child to school in the 
morning with a costume in a bag, they will have time to get changed at 
the end of the day. 
 
The school kitchen will also be serving a ‘Ghosts and Ghouls’ themed 
lunch on that day to link with our story night. 
 
Your child will need picking up from school at 4:10pm from their usual 
classroom door. Please return the slip below asap. 
 

Many thanks 
Phase Leaders 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spooky Stories : 29th October 2018 
 
Name of child ___________________________________ Class ___________ 
 
I give my child permission to attend the story night on 29th October 2018. 
 
 
 
Signed_______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


